
BISD Farm to School is launching
Harvest of the Month during the
2023-2024 school year. 

Schools can host harvest festivals in
the fall to celebrate local food and
farms. Contact your PTO and the
Food and Nutrition Service
Department to support your
Harvest Festival. Ideas: 



Taste tests featuring local products



   Farmer school visits



   Hands-on activities like roasting                  

pumpkin seeds



  Face painting, photo booth,      
 crafts!
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